
   
 

 
 

A meeting of the GO Team for Frederick Douglass High School was held in the Media Center on 

11/26/2017.The meeting was called to order at 5:01 pm by Dr. Neely. The roll was called, and it 

was determined that there was a quorum present to proceed with the meeting. 

Attendees 

Attendees included:  

Dr. Duncan J. Gilyard  E. Abakare  

Dr. Neely J. Fields B. Gholson  

L. Royster-McGriff C. Denson H. Blash  

Members not in attendance 

Members not in attendance included: 

D. Kantor    

    

 

Chair Dr. Neely asked for a motion to accept the proposed meeting 

agenda for today’s meeting. Ms. Gilyard moved that the agenda be 

accepted. Mrs. Denson second. The motion carried unanimously. 

Dr. Neely asked for a motion to accept previous meeting minutes from 

10/26/2017 meeting.  

Discussion Items  

a) Old Business 

i) Vacancies 

(1) Community Member – Term Expires June 30, 2018  

(2) Parent Member – Term Expires June 30, 2018 

The discussion of team vacancies were discussed by Dr. Duncan.  The two 

remaining vacant positions nominations will be submitted by Dr. Duncan at 

our next meeting.   
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3. Action Items 

a)     Presentation and review of CCRPI Data and 2017-2018 Targets: 

 Dr. Duncan presented the 2017-2018 CCRPI Data and Targets.  The 

team provided feedback on the CCRPI data and targets. 

b)     Review Revisions to Policy JCDB, Student Dress Code (First Reading): 

 The team briefly reviewed the Atlanta Public Schools proposed 

Revisions to Policy JCDB.  The GO Team is awaiting board approval of 

the new dress code policy before action is taken. 

         

     Next Go Team Meetings 

            February 15, 2018 Budget Feedback 

            *February 28, 2018  Budget Approval (special meeting) 

            April 26, 2018 

 

4. Information Items  

a. Principal’s Report 

5. Announcements 

    a. None 

6. Adjournment  

The meeting was adjourned @ 7:30pm  

The meeting was adjourned by Chair Neely because the public comment was not following the 

meeting norms of the GO Team and was causing concern for the presiding officer.  

 

 

 


